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I STRONGLY oppose any requirement for in-person voting. Why would we go 

backwards? Our turnout rate is better than places with in-person voting. Too many 

people do NOT have easy access to voting locations, the ability to travel to these 

locations, or the time available from other duties, work and family obligations. Rural 

areas like mine are especially endangered by this bill. Please vote NO.  


